



Dear Prospective Applicants,

Thank you for your interest in applying for the role of Headteacher at St Joseph’s RC Primary.
We are a small, Catholic primary, nestled in the Rossendale valley, with stunning views from our extensive grounds. Our children love coming to school where they know they will be well taught and well looked after.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our relatively recent Ofsted report highlighted the ambition of our curriculum, the support given to children and their determined attitude to learn. We are very proud in particular, of the Outstanding judgement given to our Early Years provision.
The community around us is one of high depravation which means that our staff team work incredibly hard to enable our children to overcome the barriers that life has put before them.
We are looking for an aspirational, Catholic leader who will inspire our children, parents and staff to become the best that they can be. If you think that this may be you then please make an appointment to come and see our fantastic school for yourself.
I wish you every success with your application,
Best wishes,


Jacqui Potts
Chair of Governors

